
June 1, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for June 1, 2024 

 

Pixley will be turning off Monday morning 6/03/2024. The water is getting cut from Friant at 
4am. This will allow at least a 24 hour run for everyone that ordered water for Sunday. Thanks 
for everyone's patience. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Masters, 

Water Resource Superintendent 
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